Lutheran Child and Family Services

Hello and welcome to the first INSPIRE newsletter. INSPIRE is designed to help break down
barriers that impede families from meeting their family goals as well as the goals of each individual
member in the family. Our team meets with each family to discuss barriers and then provides
resources to assist in overcoming any obstacles. The goal of these newsletters is to provide current
resources that are taking place and remain connected to all families of the community.

Our program works collaboratively with The Sharing
Place which is a food pantry serving families of Marion
County. The pantry allows families to attend two times

a month, one being every second Saturday of the
month. In order to attend, families must be located in

zip codes: 46216, 46218, 46219, 46220, 46226, 46235,

46236, 46250, and 46256. Individuals must bring a
form of identification, either an ID or proof of
residency (a piece of mail). Both must have the family’s
current address visible. INSPIRE will have
representatives at The Sharing Place, please consider

stopping by to connect!




